
ANNOUNCEMENT
IMPORTANT

Effective April 1, 2024
The 3:15 p.m. count will be moved to

2:30 p.m.

As a result, the visiting periods will also
be modified. First to accommodate the

count time change and second to
become policy compliant.

Visit periods will be as follows:

1st visiting period; 1:00-2:15

2nd visiting period; 3:15-4:45

3rd visiting period; 5:00-6:45

4th visiting period; 7:00-8:45

Visits will continue to be 6 days a week
with no visits on Wednesdays

 

Thank you.


